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Arrowhead Regional Medical Center 
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  William L. Gilbert 

Telephone Number (909) 580-6150 

 
 

Contractor  Comprehensive Pharmacy 
Services, LLC 

Contractor Representative Ken Fukushima  

Telephone Number (714) 429-0846 

Contract Term July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2023 

Original Contract Amount Not to Exceed $46,175,941 

Amendment Amount Not to Exceed $5,929,712 

Total Contract Amount Not to Exceed $52,105,653 

Cost Center 7710 

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract: Approve Amendment No. 1 
to Agreement No. 18-251 with Comprehensive Pharmacy Services, LLC, to increase 
the not to exceed amount by $5,929,712, for new total not to exceed amount of 
$52,105,653, for the provision of pharmacy staffing services at multiple Alternative Care 
Sites in the event of Novel Coronavirus surge in patients, with no change to the contract 
period of July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR COUNTY USE ONLY 

Approved as to Legal Form   Reviewed for Contract Compliance   Reviewed/Approved by Department 

       

Charles Phan, Deputy County Counsel      William L. Gilbert, Director 

Date    Date    Date  

 
 

Contract Number 
18-251 A-1 

 
SAP Number 
4400007773 


